
 

Harbour Views                             
    
Issue  1                                  September 2019 
 

“Let life happen to you. Believe me: life is in the right, always.”  
 - Rainer Maria Rilke 

 
 

    

September at HVHS 

Listen to announcements for 

information about clubs and 

activities this month 

Undergrad Awards             

Ceremony - Sept 17 

Picture Day - Sept 18 

 

Welcome to a brand new year at Harbour View 

Harbour Views Staff 

Editor: Journalism 120 

Staff Writers:   Ethan Crow-

ley 

Contributors: YOUR NAME 

HERE 

Advisor: Mrs. McDonald 

Proof Reader:  Ms. Vickers 

Next issue: October  2019 

 

Your 2019-20 SRC includes (Back L-R) MacLaren Dick (VP Finance), Gerry Bidgood (President),                

Abby Randell (Gr 10 Rep)  (Front L-R) Casey Ogden (VP Spirit), Torin Scichilone (Gr. 11 Rep),                                  

Sarah Finkle (VP Admin), Charlotte Casey (VP General) 

Are you a Grade Nine student looking to get involved? 

Elections for the position of Grade Nine Rep will take place this month. 

For more information see Mrs. McCaustin, 323 or Ms. Oram, 325 

Welcome Vikings, to the 2019-2020 school year. I hope you all had a fun summer and are ready for 
a great school year. 

I’m very excited to work with this year’s student council. We’re starting off the year strong with 
Maroon Mania on September 6th, and we’ve got plenty more activities planned for over the course 
of the year. If you have anything you’d like to see happening around Harbour View, please let the 
SRC know. Feel free to send me an email at gb.bidgood@gmail.com with any ideas you have. 

A special welcome to the newest Vikings, the Class of 2023. I can’t wait to see you all becoming a 
part of our family. These next four years are your glory years. Make the best of them! 

I hope that you’re all as excited to get this year started as I am. 

Gerry Bidgood, SRC President 

In this issue... 

Meet our new teachers 
 
 

2 

Sports  

Fall musical preview 4 
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Let’s extend a warm Viking welcome to some new faces 

Mr. A. Lane 

 

Math, Science 
 

 

What can students ex-

pect in your classroom?  

A teacher-student led 
learning environment 
  

Fun Fact:  
 
Fun-Fact:  I used to teach 
Music 

Mrs. K. Kennedy 

Grade 9 Science/       

Chem 111/112 

 

What  students  can ex-
pect in my classroom?  
 
Lab equipment and activi-
ties for active learning. 
 
Fun fact:  

I have a pet lizard named 

Darwin.  He is a crested 

gecko and he’s super 

cute   

Mr. T. Doiron 

 

English 9, 10 & 113 
Math 9 

 
What students can ex-
pect in my classroom? 
Students can expect an 
environment of mutual 
respect, be active partici-
pants in their own learning 
and receive feedback in a 
timely manner. I will do 
my best to always present 
course material in fun and 
interesting ways. 
 
Fun Fact:  
My wife, son and sister are 
all here at HVHS with me! 
 

 

Welcome to Harbour View 
Submitted by 
Michael Butler, Principal 
 
 
A special welcome to our new grade nine Vikings. I hope you are excited about being 
part of the HVHS family – a school community that values the diverse interests,  
skills, and talents each of you has to contribute. 
  
I get to be part of a staff who provide tremendous learning opportunities for our stu-
dents, both in classrooms and through extracurricular activities. Even before school 
has begun, staff and students have been hard at work on the fields and on the stage 
preparing for fall sports and our upcoming musical production. The endless opportu-
nities for all students to discover and use their talents is such an integral part of the 
HVHS experience. The next ten months will present countless opportunities for each 
of you – chances to learn in the classroom, to participate in a huge array of activities, 
and to contribute to the life of a school that is always growing and improving. Take 
advantage of those opportunities! Looking back over the years since I started my ca-
reer here at Harbour View, it is clear to me how much this school allowed me to learn 
and grow.                                                                                                                                         

        I hope your experience is the same – and that you are able to “Invent Yourself Here.” 

Mrs. T. Waldron    

       English 9 and English 
113.  

What students can ex-
pect in my classroom? 
Lots of reading and writ-
ing because it is English 
class, and I really like 
group work because learn-
ing doesn't happen in iso-
lation. We are all each 
other's greatest teachers. 

Fun fact:  
I was an extra on CBC's 
Codco when I was 14. 
And that pretty much 
gives away my age... 



 

                                                        Page 3 Harbour Views 

VIKING SPORTS 

The countdown to graduation begins 

Grad Class Exec L-R:  Emma Weagle,(Secretary) Owen Chisholm (Spirit),  

Colin Black (President), Sophia Doucet (Treasurer), Emily Dixon (VP) 

Hi senior Vikings, 

The beginning of our last year is here. Many of us may be 

filled with great anticipation of what is yet to come. You 

can count on the Harbour View Grad Class Executive to 

make our final year of high school the best yet. The elected 

executive is determined to create fun opportunities. We 

need active participation from everyone. We are prepared to 

give it all we have as soon as school starts. If you haven’t 

been involved the past three years, be sure to make an effort 

to this upcoming year. Harbour View is such a great school 

and has so much to offer. Buckle in and enjoy the ride! See 

you in September, graduates of 2020. 

Colin Black  

Grad Class President 

By Ethan Crowley 

Hey there Vikings, my name is Ethan Crowley and I am 
your new Harbour Views sports writer. I am a Grade 11 
student  and this is my third year as an athlete at HVHS. 
Some of my favorite things to do are playing basketball, 
running and hanging out with friends whenever I can. 

But enough about me, you guys are here to learn about all 
the incredible opportunities you have to play sports for this 
upcoming fall season. For most of our numerous fall teams 
tryouts started in the month of August. HVHS athletes have 
been working hard well before the first day to put up long 
lasting playoff runs in hopes to bring back banners to the 
school. If you would still like to be a part of a team the re-
maining tryout dates are as follows 

Girls Soccer: September 3rd and 5th (Millidgeville North 
Field #2) 

Football: September 2nd, 3rd, 4th and 5th (6-8pm at lower 
Shamrock grass) 

Cross Country: dates are yet to be released, so stay tuned to 
the announcements for related dates. 

For any of the remaining teams; (Baseball, Softball, Boys 

Soccer, Field Hockey) contact the respective coaches and keep listening to announcements to see if there are additional tryouts. 

Sports are the best way to get the full high school experience, so get out there and have some fun with your friends, meet new people, 

all while gaining useful skills and memories that will last a lifetime. 



 

Students have been hard 

at work rehearsing for this 

year’s musical, Into the 

Woods. 

Pictured here left to right 

are Abby Jones, Cecilia 

Chisholm, Cara Nason 

and Lauren Dykeman. 

 

The musical will run Oc-

tober 10-12th. More de-

tails will appear in the 

October issue of Harbour 

Views. 

Back L-R: Dylan Johnson, 

Tori George 

(Choreographer), Abby 

Jones, Liam Johnson,      

Andrew Potter, Owen 

Chisholm, Cecilia Chisholm, 

Amy LeBlanc 

Front L-R: Lauryn Seaward, 

Emma Weagle, Bridget Fin-

lay, Cara Nason, Abigail 

Campbell, Delaney Coleman 

Order your yearbooks NOW! 

Only $45 dollars, but the price 
goes up to $55 in October. 

Pay online at Jostens.com, 
your home room teacher,      

or see Mrs. Thompson            
in the library. 

Are you interested in writing a 
monthly column for            

Harbour Views? 

Bring your lunch and come to 
a meeting Friday, Sept. 6, 

12:40, Room 307.  

All are welcome. 


